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BLESSINGS TO YOU 
I leave Xavier next week with much appreciation and a full heart and spirit.  Thanks to you all – students, faculty, Xavier folks, 
XUGPHSA alumni – for your collegiality and spirit of collaboration.  The royal “we” accomplished much since I started as HSA 
Chair/MHSA Program Director in August 2011.  Everything will be in excellent hands following me.  The memories are fond and 
plentiful.  The Sisters of St. Francis of Sylvania, Ohio, my congregation, also thanks you for providing me with a meaningful and 
fulfilling ministry.  How wonderful to work with you all.  I thank you sincerely.  With a promise of prayers. 
                                                                                    Blessings to you.  Sister Nancy Linenkugel, OSF ‘80M   May 20, 2020 
 

1980 MHHA Class Photo: 
Preparing 

2011 – Starting at Xavier  2013 - Pontificating  2014 - Teaching  

 

2015 - Commencing  2016 - Entertaining  2017 – Celebrating #1 
Program  

2018 – China Traveling with 
HSA’s Lin Guo, PhD  

 
Men and Women for Others:   Thinkers, Inspirers, and Leaders in Health Services Administration 
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